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The hallmark of a research journal is that manuscripts are peer reviewed. This peer review 

process helps to ensure that manuscripts are relevant, timely, and of high quality and that the 

results of the research are applicable to practitioners in child nutrition programs. This critical 

review process is very time consuming, and we would like to extend sincere appreciation to the 

professionals who reviewed manuscripts for The Journal of Child Nutrition & Management in 

the past year. We invite individuals who are interested in serving as a reviewer to contact the 

Journal editor. 
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